
Safety Commission Minutes 
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm 

In Attendance: Jodi Bohdal, Master Kim, D. Fulton and Lori Noonan. A quorum was present.   

Approval of Minutes 

Deb Fulton moved to accept the meeting minutes of February 28, 2022, as presented.  Master Kim seconded.  Motion 

carried.    

Officer’s Reports: 

President:  Jodi Bohdal discussed the status of the RRFB Pedestrian Crossing Signs and if they have been purchased.  Lori 

Noonan stated that a purchase order should be completed and presented to Council for signatures.   

Unfinished Business: 

Bus Shelters/Grants 

Lori Noonan advised that the Grants Committee is working with the Grant writer and the bus shelters are part of a grant 

application that they are working on. 

Marketing Campaign for Stores “Please use Crosswalk” Signs 

Lori Noonan advised that Norm Delano, Jr. has completed the signs and distributed them at this meeting.   

2022 Budget Request Update 

Lori Noonan confirmed that the 2022 Budget amount for the Safety Committee is $50,000.0 

Next Meeting 

Next meeting will be held on April 25, 2022|7pm|Mount Pocono Borough Building. 

Adjournment 

A motion to adjourn was made by Master Kim with a second by Deb Fulton. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting 

was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lori Noonan 

Safety Commission Secretary 

 


